
NORWICH 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on Thursday, July 11, 2024 at 7:15 PM 

via Zoom https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89931976970  888 475 4499 US Toll-free and in person at 

Tracy Hall to hear the following application: 

 

#26BCU24: Conditional Use Review of an application by the Norwich School District,  

Applicant and Landowner, at 22 Church ST; Tax Map 20-238.000.  Project 

proposes to upgrade and install small pieces of playground equipment along with 

the installation of formal walking paths on the existing playground behind the 

Marion Cross School.  Application to be reviewed under the Norwich Zoning 

Regulations.   

 

The hearing information and documents submitted by applicant can be obtained by emailing a 

request to planner@norwich.vt.us. Persons wishing to be heard may do so in person by 

appearing at the Zoom meeting or in writing.  

 

Kyle Katz, Interim Zoning Administrator 

PO Box 376 

Norwich, VT 05055 

June 26, 2024 
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